
April SGA Meeting

04.23.18



Agenda:

● Volunteer Coordinator 
Check-In

● Committee Meeting 
Report

● Upcoming Events
● Announcements
● Welcome New SGA 

E-Board!



Volunteer Coordinator 
Check-In

Brittney Harbin & Yasmin Davis











Committee Meeting Reports

● Evaluation Committee
● Research Committee
● Grievance Committee
● Curriculum Committee

*Committee members that are graduating 
will be replaced next year!



Upcoming Events!



GRADUATE 
DAY 

CELEBRATION
Class of 2018

Wednesday, May 9th
11:00AM-2:00PM



End of Year 
Social!

Blaze Pizza
Thursday, May 10th 

4:00PM-6:00PM



Upcoming Announcements!











Little Bitty 
Learning 

Leadership Team!
One position left to fill:

Children’s Nutrition and Physical 
Activity Educator

Role Description

● Manage the Eat, Play, Grow curriculum provided 
through the NIH.

● Instruct or recruit a children’s nutrition educator 
to teach the Eat, Play, Grow curriculum to the 
children.

● Manage the Early Childhood curriculum provided 
through the OPEN Online Physical Education.

● Instructor or recruit a physical activity educator 
to teach the Early Childhood curriculum.

● LBL Online Application
● Once completed, submit your resume to 

NolaLBL4Kids@gmail.com

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1C04Hnb6XU0_x_kR0Vdxx9tHVyLItCIfZ-qGB2ZNcpU0/edit
https://goo.gl/forms/CTco5nqy8F8q6k4y1
mailto:NolaLBL4Kids@gmail.com


Students! 
Looking for a job 

for next year?
Email your resume to Aubree Thelen

athele@lsuhsc.edu

● Coalition Coordinator - 
Healthy Communities 
Coalition
○ Part-time student worker position at 

LSUHSC School of Public Health for 20 

hours/week

○ To work with communities, their 

representing partners, and policy makers 

to promote activities of and implement 

the work-plan of the Louisiana 

Comprehensive Cancer Control Plan. 



Graduation 
Day Tips!

● Carl Kluttz, IT Dept takes 
pictures on graduation day as 
you walk, email him and he will 
send it for free! 
○ Ckluttz@lsuhsc.edu

● Arrive to UNO no later than 
8:45am - traffic is crazy on that 
day since all schools are 
graduating too!

● Keep items to a minimum so 
that way you are not carrying a 
lot while going across the stage!



Thank you everyone for a 
wonderful year! 

 2017-2018 SGA



Congratulate the new 
2018-2019 School of Public 

Health E-Board!



School of 
Public Health 

Student Government Association
2018-2019

President: Casey Thomas

Vice President: Precious Comeaux

Treasurer: Alexandra Lieberman

Secretary: Amy Hendrix



SURPRISE!!!
PINKBERRY!!!


